rrom:
Sent: Tuesday, ugust :

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: objection to proposed name change

Lithgow Council - objection to proposed name change Oakey Park Oval

Comments: It is with great sadness that | read the above article in this week’s Village Voice. | have lived
in Lithgow all my life and in Oakey Park for over 17 years. | do not wish to see the park renamed.
Residents of the area should have been given a letter drop regarding this and not just a notification in
the local paper. The Park is an icon of the area. Why change something that everyone who lives in
Oakey Park identifies with, to something that doesn’t mean anything to most. Perhaps you could erect a
historical display board with the information of Mrs Davis and how the park came to be but not change
the name. Please note my objection to the proposed name change.

Yours faithfully

R R R R R R R EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEESEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE]

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain
privileged information or confidential information or both. If you

are not the intended recipient please delete it and notify the sender.
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